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Gentlemen: 

This refers to your letters dated January 31, 1972, which transmitted 
errata sheets for the environmental reports for the Monticello Nuclear 
Generating Plant and the Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant. The 
environmental reports and supplements are distributed to Federal, State 
and local agencies and to interested private organizations and individuals.  
Because of this, and the large number of changes indicated in the errata 
sheets, we believe it is inappropriate to request all holders of the
environmental reports to make the required pen-and-ink changes. We 
request, therefore, that you submit 300 copies of corrected replacement 
pages to be inserted into the environmental reports. Your submissions should 
be identified as sequentially numbered supplements to the environmental 
reports.  

Sincerely, 

Peter A. Morris, Director 
Division of Reactor Licensing

cc: Mr. E. C. Ward, Director 
Engineering Vice Presidential Staff 
Northern States Power Company 
414 Nicollet Avenue 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401 

Mr. Gerald Charnoff 
Shaw, Pittman, Potts, Trowbridge 
& Madden


